
School Discos 
 
A reminder that the school discos for pupils in Years 5-8 take place on Wednesday 11th 
December in Ashburton Hall.  
   
The Year 5 and 6 disco will run from 16:00 - 17:30. 
The Year 7 and 8 disco will run from 17:45 - 19:30. 
 
To book a place for your child, please click on this link - 
https://form.jotformeu.com/92951576863371  
 
This is a ticketless event. The staff will have a check list of those pupils who have signed up.  
 
Pupils are welcome to wear home clothes. They should bring a maximum of £2 to spend at 
the tuck shop.  
 
Please collect your child from Ashburton Hall at the end of the disco at either 17:30 (Year 5 
and 6) or 19:30 (Years 7 and 8).  
 
Mr Mike Critchley 
Director of Pastoral Care 
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